
  

 

 
Military Sealift Command – Industry Day  
The Westin Josun Busan, July 26th, 2023 

 

 
 

Partners, Guests, and Colleagues, 

Thank you for your participation in our Industry Day.  

We appreciate having you in attendance and look forward to working with you. In addition to our 
keynote speakers, we have also set aside time for informal sessions to help you understand our 
goals and help us work together to achieve them.  These sessions will be held in the afternoon 
after the presentations, please register for open times with our MSC/FLC representatives as you 
require.   

Our morning agenda includes a brief introduction to the Military Sealift Command and our 
current ship inventory, as well as a discussion of the contracting process from our Fleet 
Logistics Center (FLC) representatives.  After a short break we plan to continue with a 
discussion of our planning schedules, as well as our maintenance and repair requirements. 

After a lunch break we would like to break up into individual sessions as necessary and address 
any questions, comments, or concerns you may have.  Please use this opportunity to clear up 
any remaining questions and to learn about the contracting process and registering to do 
business with MSC via FLC. 

We look forward to meeting you and the opportunity to work together to achieve our common 
goals. 

 

Warmly, 

 
 
Mr. Neil Lichtenstein  
Military Sealift Command 
Deputy Director of Ship Management 


